
  

 

  

  

 
 

 

 

Chairman Vidal called the meeting to order at 7:01 pm. 

 

Present: 

Carlos A. Vidal 

William H. Fowler 

Robert G. Logan 

Absent: 

Daniel P. Romard 

Thomas M. Stanley 

 

Councillor Logan moved approval of minutes from 4/1/2019. The motion was approved on a 

voice vote.    

 

New matters: 

 

Fuel Storage for Colbea Enterprises, LLC located at 962 Main Street 

Councillor Folwer moved to hear from Mr. Pedro. Mr. Pedro reviewed the plans for the site 

including adding diesel.  Councillor Fowler asked questions about the work to be performed. 

Councillor Fowler asked about large trucks using the station. Mr. Pedro said that the pumps 

would not make sense for a large tractor trailor to use. Councillor Fowler moved approval. 

Councillor Logan asked about the air compressor on site to fill tires.  The motion was approved 

on a voice vote.    

 

Lodging House renewal – 6 Park Place – Charles, Matthew & Marc Pintabone  

Chairman Vidal said he spoke to the Ward Councillor and she had no concerns. Councillor Logan 

moved approval. The motion was approved on a voice vote and the matter was forwarded to the 

full Council with a recommendation for approval. 

 

 

Lodging House renewal – 26 Myrtle Street – Michael Cotton 

Councillor Harris entered the room and said that she has no concerns with this property 

Councillor Logan moved  approval. The motion was approved on a voice vote and the matter was 

forwarded to the full Council with a recommendation for approval. 

 

Chairs and Tables on Sidewalk renewal – 367 Moody Street – Miriam Benitez 

Councillor Logan  moved approval. The motion was approved on a voice vote and the matter was 

forwarded to the full Council with a recommendation for approval. 
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Table Matters: 

Rosario C. Malone City Archives and Records Center Resolution 

Councillor Logan moved to replace the word city with municipal. The motion was approved on a 

voice vote and the matter was forwarded to the full Council with a recommendation for approval. 

 

Councillor Logan moved to adjourn at 7:19 pm. The motion was approved on a voice vote.    

 

 


